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26th November 2024 

 

Dear Families 

Christmas Production at The Acorn Theatre 

 

Our school Christmas production is on Thursday 12th December at The Acorn Theatre 

in Penzance. The performance begins at 2:00pm. As with previous years, we will be 

spending the full day at The Acorn Theatre rehearsing on the stage and with the 

theatre technician to make the performance as brilliant as possible! Working in an 

actual theatre is a valuable experience and we ask that children arrive at The Acorn 

at 8:45am ready for a 9:00am start. Children will need a packed lunch and water 

bottle.  We try to keep costumes simple and use items already owned. Many children 

are playing more than one character and details of what they need will be sent home 

soon. We try hard to make these things as easy as possible and if there is something 

you don’t have, let us know as others may be able to help.  

We invite you to join us for mince pies and festive songs in the bar downstairs after the 

performance.   

We plan to run the buses as usual in the morning, they will deliver the children directly 

to the Acorn Theatre.  Please collect your child/ren directly from the theatre.   

Tickets to watch the performance are £5 each (under 5’s are free) with the seats 

unallocated. Tickets can be purchased via the school app (School Gateway). 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

The St Levan Team 


